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River Valley Cooperative recently awarded nine
$500 scholarships to students planning to attend
a two-year college. Five of the recipients are
incoming Black Hawk College East Campus
students.

The BHC scholarship recipients are:

Amanda Carlson, Aledo
Dylan Decker, Atkinson
Adam Dynes, Annawan
Matthew Lloyd, Aledo
Brayden Newman, Lynn Center

Applicants were eligible to apply by choosing a career path in an ag-related field, their
academic achievements, community and school-related activities, understanding of the
cooperative system within a community, and their commitment to teaching others about
agriculture.

Students who continue to meet the requirements are eligible to renew the scholarship each
semester for a maximum of $2,000.

River Valley Cooperative is a member-owned cooperative based in Davenport, Iowa, that
serves eastern Iowa and western Illinois.
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